
 

 

May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Mathematics Appointments for Year 7 Consultation Evening 
 
Our mathematics team will be working after school on Wednesday 23 May with our Year 11 pupils, as 
their first GCSE mathematics exam is the next morning.  
 
Consequently, mathematics teachers will not be available to meet Year 7 parents/carers at the 

Consultation Evening until 5.00 pm on Wednesday 23 May and appointment times will therefore be 

restricted to times between 5.00 pm and 7.20 pm.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused, but I am 

sure you will appreciate our desire to support the Year 11 pupils at this time.  

If you are unable to secure an appointment with your child’s mathematics teacher and would like to hear 

from them about your child’s progress in mathematics, please contact them directly via email in the first 

instance.  Contact details for the Year 7 mathematics teachers are as follows:  

Miss Bearne: crb@brockington.leics.sch.uk  Mr Elkins:  sel@brockington.leics.sch.uk  

Mr Gardner: mig@brockington.leics.sch.uk  Miss Harrison:  bha@brockington.leics.sch.uk  

Mr Higham: mch@brockington.leics.sch.uk Mr Mattock:  pgm@brockington.leics.sch.uk 

Mr Price:  ajp@brockington.leics.sch.uk  Mr Van Der Waal: ggv@brockington.leics.sch.uk 

 
It is important to us that you receive feedback on your child’s progress in mathematics, so please do take 
this opportunity if you are not able to secure an appointment with your child’s mathematics teacher on this 
occasion.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr Chris Southall 
Principal 
 

 
 

 


